
City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

Date:

	

April 15, 2008

To :

	

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From :

	

Councilmember Gary DeLong, Chair, Budget Oversight Committee

Subject: 2007 STREET REPAIR PROGRAM

Memorandum

CA

The Budget Oversight Committee, at its meeting held May 30, 2007, considered
communications relative to the above subject .

It is the recommendation of the Budget Oversight Committee to the City Council
to request the City Manager to reallocate funds taken away from street repairs
and locate funding within Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) or other
funding sources .

Respectfully submitted,

BUDGET OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

Councilmember Gary DeLong, Chair

Prepared by :
Gloria Harper
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